The Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission Bridgewater Town Hall

P.O. Box 216

Bridgewater, Ct. 06752 Please Publish in <u>Voices</u> on Wednesday, September 12, 2018

LEGAL NOTICE

Town of Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission

At the regular meeting of the Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission held on Tuesday, September 4, 2018, the following action was taken:

Approved:

- 1. Application No.: 18-8-1 for Mr. & Mrs. Berger, 76 Curtis Road, new dwelling
- 2. Application No.: 18-8-2 for Barbara Malumphy, Stuart Road East, new dwelling.
- 3. Application No.: 18-9-1 for Sunny Meadow Farm, LLC, 66 Northrop Street, new dwelling.

Dated in Bridgewater, Connecticut, this 6th day of September 2018.

Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission

Lori Franklin Chairman

Send bill to: Selectman's Office

P.O. Box 216

Bridgewater, Ct. 06752 (860) 354-2731